
 
 
Treasurer’s Report 2022 
 
Thank you once again to all supporters of St. Mary's who pay by standing order, knowing 
how much your regular income is helps a great deal with trying to budget. 
 
Of the £7,327 surplus from the money collected for the porch repair we spent £3,192 on 
repairs to the roof plus one new tile for the porch, which leaves us with £4,130 still 
available for maintenance. 
 
We held one fund raising event this year a plant sale in May, this raised £893 hopefully this 
year we will be back to normal and have many more enjoyable events. 
 
Our  quota was £17,355 we have been increasing this by 3% a year for the last three years, 
this is much appreciated by the diocese. 
 
General collections are still fairly low but hopefully they will improve when congregations 
also improve. 
 
This year for the first time for many years we have payments over receipts. 
 
Barbara Verco 
Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


